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For many of the homeless, Thanksgiving is just another day without food or shelter. For struggling men, 

women, and children who experience homelessness and hunger in Bay County, a meal at Panama City 

Rescue Mission often becomes their first step on a path to a life restoration. As we gear up for 

Thanksgiving, we know just how important a meal can be.  

 

This year the world has been faced with many challenges. Due to 

the COVID-19 pandemic, the PCRM has seen an overwhelming 

influx in people seeking food and shelter. Job layoffs, lack of 

affordable housing, and the recent lift on eviction moratoriums are 

just a few of the reasons so many people are seeking assistance. Per 

the CDC recommendations for Holiday celebrations, we will not be 

hosting our annual Thanksgiving meal in person this year. We will 

be serving the public with a Thanksgiving to-go meal at our Men’s 

Shelter, 609 Allen Ave. Panama City, FL 32401. 

 

We continue to expand our Life Transformation Program and are seeing amazing results in the Men and 

Women we serve.  We are assisting them in obtaining necessary documentation to obtain employment, 

providing transportation to and from appointments and work, and helping them find affordable housing. 

 

This Holiday season we are in urgent need of donations to keep our facilities open. As the temperature is 

starting to drop, more people on the streets will be seeking a warm place to stay as well as a warm meal. 

We have been working diligently throughout the COVID-19 pandemic to keep providing life’s basic 

necessities. 

 

 Please consider donating generously to assist us in providing these critical services to those in need.  

Since 1973, the PCRM has been committed to Christ-centered rescue, recovery, and restoration in an 

effort to break the destructive cycle of poverty and homelessness.   

 

To donate online, please visit our website at www.pcrmission.org and clicking on the donate button.  

 

Phillipians 4:6: “Do not be anxious about anything, but by everything in prayer and supplication with 

Thanksgiving, let your requests be known to God” 

 

Respectfully, 

 
Stephen Fett 

President & CEO 
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